
Mardi Scott has been creating eye-catching bulletin boards for 
the WAGS Library since 2017. They are inviting and bright, 
often illustrating a solution to a genealogy problem; sometimes 
highlighting items from the monthly newsletter; or going 
wherever her curiosity leads her. Her work helps make the 
WAGS Library a welcoming and vibrant place. 


